
8.1 
CITY OF HAMILTON 

NOTICE OF MOTION 
  

                                       Council: August 16, 2024 
 
MOVED BY COUNCILLOR M. FRANCIS.………………………….…...... 
 
Boots in the Creek Event in Downtown Stoney Creek 
 
WHEREAS, the Boots in the Creek Festival will be taking place on August 16th and 
17th, 2024 in Downtown Stoney Creek;  
 
WHEREAS, this country music festival was held for the first time in 2023 to great 
success; 
 
WHEREAS, the organizers are a group of community volunteers annualizing something 
new, exciting and enjoyable for residents and visitors, in order to draw tourists and 
much needed support to local small businesses to the area; and   
 
WHEREAS, the event is free of charge, fully accessible, welcoming and open to the 
public.  
  
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED:  
 
(a) That the estimated cost of $25,500 to fund the road closure costs, Hamilton 

Polices Services fees, licencing, security, portable toilets, and Hamilton Public 
Health food vendor fees,  for the Boots in the Creek event in Downtown Stoney 
Creek, be funded through S.C. Compensation Royalties (GFL Environmental) 
Reserve 117036; and  

 
(b) That the Mayor and City Clerk be authorized and directed to execute any 

required agreement(s) and ancillary documents, with such terms and conditions 
in a form satisfactory to the City Solicitor. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




